
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I, Amy T. Harvey, Deputy Town Clerk of the Town of Chapel Hill, North Carolina, 

hereby certify that the attached is a true and correct copy of (2021-03-24/R-5) 

adopted by the Chapel Hill Town Council on March 24, 2021. 

 

      This the 25th day of March, 2021. 

      

Amy T. Harvey  

Deputy Town Clerk 

 

  



A RESOLUTION TO EXTEND THE REIMAGINING COMMUNITY SAFETY TASK FORCE MEMBERS’ 

TERMS TO JUNE 30, 2021 (2021-03-24/R-5) 

 

WHEREAS, in September 2020, the Council established the Reimagining Community Safety Task 

Force1 (RCSTF) with a goal to present its recommendations by March 2021; and  

 

WHEREAS, the Task Force convened on October 26, 2020; and  

 

WHEREAS, there was a delay in securing a group facilitator and organizing the Task Force; and  

 

WHEREAS, the Task Force is engaged in a series of meetings through April and expects to provide a 

report with preliminary recommendations in late April; and  

 

WHEREAS, extending the members’ terms will help them fulfill the established goal. 

 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Town of Chapel Hill that the Council extend 

the Reimagining Community Safety Task Force members’ terms to June 30, 2021 or until the 

appointed community members shall have met their charge when the Task Force presents its 

recommendations to the Town Council, whichever occurs first. 

 

This the 24th day of March, 2021. 

                                                           
1 https://chapelhill.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=4633761&GUID=FA79CCDB-E273-43F7-8BB6-
AB1EDBC97556&Options=&Search= 

https://chapelhill.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=4633761&GUID=FA79CCDB-E273-43F7-8BB6-AB1EDBC97556&Options=&Search=
https://chapelhill.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=4633761&GUID=FA79CCDB-E273-43F7-8BB6-AB1EDBC97556&Options=&Search=

